

## Astrea Academy Sheffield

Andover Street Sheffield, S3 9BE **Tel:** 0114 553 9110

info@astreasheffield.org www.astreasheffield.org Principal: Mrs Kim Wilson

16<sup>th</sup> July 2021

## **End of Year Letter**

## Dear families,

As we come to the end of the summer term, I need to say a huge thank you and an enormous well done to everyone within the Astrea Academy Sheffield community — especially to scholars, families & staff. In the last year we have made an incredible amount of changes in the way we work, all with the hope of keeping everyone within the community as safe as possible whilst also ensuring that teaching and learning can continue uninterrupted. The whole staff body are incredibly proud of scholars and their dedication — though I really do hope we can return back to 'normal' from September!

I have the pleasure of including the link to the Scholar Information Booklet, which contains lots of information about the start of term. This important booklet includes everything from the dates in which scholars start, to uniform information, to the way in which we teach.

https://astreasheffield.org/parents/parental-information-booklets/

Key points to note for September 2021:

- September marks the start of our first ever year 10 cohort and the start of their examination lessons.
- Uniform in general is excellent, though we are noticing that some scholars are wearing trainers and leggings these are not permitted. Scholars are to wear school shoes that are plain black. Scholars who wear the incorrect uniform will receive negatives and be given the correct uniform to wear. For additional information please see the uniform policy on the school website.
- We are hoping that bubble closures will not continue into the next academic year, as such, we will require that all academy computers & equipment are returned in September.

I wish you all a wonderful summer break.

Yours sincerely

ELGONE

Emma Glover | Interim Principal

